Cleburne County Shooting Club, Inc

e-Minutes Board of Directors Meeting: March 25, 2024-June 6,
2024

May 9, 2024
Lance initiated an email regarding a prior approval by the Board to purchase a pressure washer.
He plans to purchase it online since FL Davis does not carry the model wanted.

May 25, 2024

Scott sent out an email with photos of 3 men at the pistol range shooting a long gun, which is a
violation of CCSC rules. He requested the other directors to look at the pictures to help identify
them. He also has videos of the activity.

May 26, 2024

Brad identified one as CCSC member John Doe and said he had called him and advised him of
the rule violation. John Doe apparently apologized, claiming he didn’t know about the rule.
Julie questioned if that was a sufficient response.

Muncy pointed out that we are wasting time reviewing the photos if no action is taken when a
rule violation is observed.

Scott stated that the Board should reflect on what the Board might do in this kind of situation.
Each club member has signed a statement on their membership application that they have read
the rules and bylaws (published on the CCSC website) which include a notice that the rules and
bylaws are subject to change. The change in question happened in August 2023. This incident
occurred on April 21, 2024. Also, they were standing within 3-8 feet of signs regarding this rule.

John agreed with Muncy.

A Board of Directors meeting was set for June 6, 2024, to discuss this issue.



